[bookmark: _GoBack]As Mathematicians we: will be looking at Geometry. We will be studying 2D and 3D shapes, parallel and perpendicular lines, as well as translations and reflections with and without co-ordinates.
As athletes we: In PE this term the children will focusing on Games and Athletics. In Games we will be looking at striking and fielding games, developing striking a ball, fielding tactically by anticipating the direction of play. In Athletics we will be developing running, jumping and throwing skills, competing with others and keep track of personal best performances and setting targets for improvement.
As Scientists we: will investigating animals and their habitats; looking at animals’ habitats from all around the world.
As Writers we: will be using our topic of World War 1 to write a biography on JRR Tolkien, who fought in WW1. We will also be writing a Cinquain poem based on WW1.
As Artists we: will be using charcoal to create sketches – similarly to how soldiers sketched in the trenches.
As Historians we: will be studying World War 1. This will involve looking at Trench Warfare and how the War began and ended.
As Geographers we: will be looking at how the landscape changed due to the war in France and the surrounding areas.
World War 1
(The great war)
Year 5 will be studying WW1 as part of their cross-curricular learning.

